
“Armani’s response”, 27 February 2024 

Our production team has been in constant contact with our suppliers and 

our on-site quality inspectors have provided continuous technical 

assistance. 

In particular, no episodes of payment delays or severance pay being 

denied have been reported, despite the inevitable production delays. 

We ensure that our audit checklists are thorough and verify all issues 

relating to migrant workers, including vulnerable workers such as 

refugees, and their conditions, such as working hours, wages, and 

instances of forced labour, discrimination, salary reductions, layoffs or 

general misconduct. 


